
 

 

 

OUR MISSION: To provide our customers with high-quality, efficient and reliable water, power and sewer 
services in a manner that values environmental and community interests and sustains the resources entrusted 
to our care. 
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San Francisco, CA 94102  
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TTY  415.554.3488 
 
TO:  Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
 
FROM: Megan Imperial, Policy and Government Affairs 
   
DATE:  August 17, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Agreement Amendment – HDR Engineering, Inc. – 

Construction Management Staff Augmentation Services for 
the New Headworks Facility Project – Not to Exceed 
$27,000,000 

 
Attached please find a proposed resolution authorizing the General Manager of 
the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) to execute 
Amendment No. 1 to Agreement No. PRO.0028, Construction Management 
Staff Augmentation Services for the New Headworks Facility Project, with HDR 
Engineering, Inc. for continued construction management staff augmentation 
services. The amendment will increase the agreement by $10,000,000, for a 
total not-to-exceed agreement amount of $27,000,000 and with a time 
extension of one year, for a total agreement duration of seven years, subject to 
the Board of Supervisors approval pursuant to Charter Section 9.118. 
 
The following is a list of accompanying documents: 
1. Board of Supervisors Resolution 
2. SFPUC Resolution No. 17-0043 
3. Board of Supervisors Resolution No. 111-17 
4. SFPUC Resolution No. 17-0059 
5. Board of Supervisors Resolution No. 191-17 
6. PRO.0028 Original Agreement 
7. SFPUC Resolution No. 20-0152 
8. Draft Amendment No. 1 to PRO.0028 
 
Please contact Megan Imperial at (415) 654-1654 if you need any additional 
information on these items. 
 


	TO:  Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board

